
 
Newsletter Late Summer 2021 

 
Meeting dates for your diary 
 
To be held on 2nd and 4th Thursdays of the month at Trimpley Village Hall, 7.15 to 9.15 pm 
 
8th July 2021  Welcome back, catch-up and chat 
22nd July 2021   Painting on theme of ‘Holiday’ 
12th August 2021 Abstract, bring close-up photos, images from magazines etc. to inspire you 
26th August 2021 Continue working on the abstract theme 
10th September 2021 Get to grips with Perspective, talk by Clive Betts 
24th September 2021  Have a go at perspective, real or imaginary 
14th October 2021 to be decided 
28th October 2021 to be decided 
11th November 2021 to be decided 
25th November 2021 to be decided 
9th December 2021 Christmas Party 
 
 
Membership Fees 
The fees for remainder of 2021 will be £10. As we recommence our meetings at Trimpley Village Hall 
we will need to pay for the hire of the hall. Although the membership fee is unlikely to cover it, I 
understand from the treasurer that any shortfall will be found from existing funds. 
 
St Georges Hall Exhibition 
The exhibition at St Georges Hall in Bewdley was put up on Monday 14th June. Thanks to everyone 
who stepped up and brought along their paintings. It was a very nice exhibition and although we did 
not sell anything this time, we did get some positive comments 
 
Kidderminster Library Exhibition 
I am hoping that we will be able to resume our annual exhibition at Kidderminster Library in 
November 2021. Footfall is likely to be less than in previous years so I will be calling on all members 
to spread the word. 
 
Themes for October and November – If anyone has any suggestions for subjects or media they 
would like to try out, do let me know and I will see what can be arranged. 
 
Happy painting! 
 
Karen 


